
We hope you all enjoyed the Bank Holiday break and the opportunity to watch 
the rare event of a Royal Coronation. A big well done to Year 6, the Surfers team 
and all of the staff for coping so well with SATs.  Tuesday’s horrible weather 
didn’t help but we managed and we’re all so proud of the children for staying so 
focused and determined to do their best. A big thank you goes to all those who 
helped the SATs breakfast club be so successful. I know the children really 
appreciated it and it did help them to relax. 
 
The summer term is still young and all year groups (including Year 6) still have 
lots of hard work and learning ahead of them. Still there’s the excitement of our 
residential trips to Bishops Forum and Porthpean to look forward to. A polite 
reminder that these need to be paid on Parent Pay by the end of May.  

 

We have class photographs next Wednesday 17th May and KS2 are going to the 
Literacy Festival at Kestle Barton on Thursday. 

 

Also on Thursday is the School Census and it is important that children who are 
entitled to either Universal Free School Meals or Income Related Free School 
Meals order one.  There is a menu change on this day and details are in the 
newsletter. For FSM children in KS2 they will be able to pre-order a school 
packed lunch for their Kestle Barton trip. 



Year 6 End of SATS Celebrations 



Attendance 

Menu Change for School Census Day 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Diary Dates 

Monday 15th May Cross Country Race 5, KS1 and KS2 Mullion School 

Tuesday 16th May Year 3/4 Football Tournament Mullion School 

Wednesday 17th May Class Photographs 

Thursday 18th May KS2 Kestle Barton 

Tuesday 23rd May Cross County Race 6, KS2, Helston School 

Friday 26th May Half Term 

Monday 5th June Start of Summer Term 2 

 Pebbles  Shells Starfish Footprints  Waves  Surfers All 

This week  94 96 99 92 97 95 95 

This term 95 92 95 95 91 94 94 


